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Hugh L. Thompson, Jr. :
Deputy Executive Director for Operations ‘
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

One White Flint North

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Mr. Thompson,

"Quagmire" is the apt word that comes to mind after reading your Nov. 24th
letter. Having already spent far more than a million dollars harassing me,
NRC apparently chooses to dig itself deeper into the guagmire it created.

How safl! Are the words "cost containment" not part of the NRC lexicon? Is
it not apparent that I feel so egregiously aggrieved that I will go to the
mat to hold NRC accountable for the guestionable way it conducts its business
and for the considerable damages done me as a result. The concept of "re-
inventing government” could well become operative with this bureaucratic mo-
rass.
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Your letter states it was to have been sent "Cartified Mail Return Receipt
Requested”. Please be informed it was not sent certified mail and you will
therefore not have returned to you a signed receipt. But contrary to the al-
legations that I did not exercise adequate management responsibility, I do not
allege the same for you because of this not so minor mishap. This not so minor
mishap pales by camparison with the management fiascos at Region 1 for which
perhaps you may indeed be responsible. Is there any justifiable reason why
letters to P.J.Henderson of B/26/93 and 11/8/93 and to T.T. Martin of 10/7/93
and 11/8/93 remain unanswered to this day. Something is wrong - some procedure
needs to be implemented. Should I expect you to accept management responsibili-
ties for these deficiencies? Why can't NRC be as perfect as it expects its
licensees to be?

Be assured it is not my intent to make this case a cause célébre. But if it
evolves that way, so be it. It is NRC itself, Chairman Selin, and certain NRC

staff members who have more to lose than I do.
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Truly yours, :
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